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The Washington state department of commerce (commerce) plans to 
hold a public hearing on the proposed Washington state plan for the 
2025-2026 community services block grant (CSBG).

The draft plan can be viewed as of July 1 to August 12, 2024, on 
the commerce website at https://www.commerce.wa.gov/serving-
communities/community-opportunities/community-services-block-grants/.

The hearing will be held August 12, 2024, from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m., 
via Microsoft Teams meeting, 1-564-999-2000, Meeting ID 270 626 469 
905, Passcode GSARyY.

Written testimony will be accepted up until 5:00 p.m. on August 
12, 2024. All written testimony for the CSBG hearing should be sent to 
Attention: Karl Hoffmann, Department of Commerce, P.O. Box 42525, 
Olympia, WA 98504-2525.

For questions or additional information, please contact Karl 
Hoffmann at 360-725-2784 or email csbg@commerce.wa.gov.
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